
We will have activity packets for children and teens available for
curbside pickup each Monday starting June 1st from 4 to 7 PM.
These can be requested either by phone or on our website, and
you don't have to be registered in order to request them. They
will include all kinds of fun activities and crafts to make along
with us online every Tuesday at 1 PM for children and Friday at
2 PM for teens. The activity packets will be different each week,
so be sure to stop by each Monday for a new packet!

Reading, being read to, & online activities can all be turned into
minutes which you log into ReadSquared for prizes! Once you get
600 minutes total you will receive a certificate for a free Vanderbilt
football game and a prize pack beginning June 19th! If you'd like an
extra challenge, every 200 minutes extra after you complete the
program will put you in the Extreme Reader Challenge, where
you'll be put in the drawing for even more prizes! Minutes can be
logged in until after our Finale on July 15th! 

Along with the craft videos each week, we will also have live
online Morning Storytime every Wednesday morning at 10

AM  for younger participants. For teens and older children,
we will also have Enchanted Origami every Thursday at 2

PM, where we'll learn how to make a new fantasy-themed
origami each week. Be sure to stay tuned for these and more

on our Facebook page! 

Summer Reading registration is available online at
sbcplibrary.readsquared.com. There you can follow the

instructions to set up a family account and register
according to age group. Registration will be available until

June 22nd, so there's no rush! 

 

5 STEPS TO SUMMER READING!

www.sbcplibrary.org ~ (931) 684-7323

1

2

REGISTER ONL INE!

3

4

5

PICK UP ACT IV ITY PACKETS!

WATCH L IVE ONL INE!

COL LECT REWARDS!

HAVE FUN!


